
   

 

       

 

Important Notice 
 

to  
The Residents of Hill Street North, Mako Street, 

Fullford Drive, John Sutton Place and Marino Grove 
 

Asphalt and Construction will shortly be installing new water pipes on Hill Street North. 
This project is expected to take 10 weeks to complete. Downer will be carrying out 
traffic management for this project. 
 
This work is scheduled to begin on Monday 14 November 2022. Working hours will 
be between 7:00 am and 6:00 pm - Monday to Friday. It is programmed to be 
completed in mid-February.  
 
For the duration of this project traffic will be managed through a variety of ways. This 
will primarily be through Stop/Go or Priority give-ways.  
 
To allow this to occur safely, we will need to temporarily remove “on-street” parking on 
Hill Street North. 
 
The exits onto Hill Street North from Mako Street and Fullford Drive will also be closed 
for the duration of this project. Residents will have to use alternative exits for Mako 
Street and Fullford Drive. This is the safest option for our staff on the work site and for 
road users traveling along Hill Street North. 
 
At times we will need to dig a trench across residents’ driveways. If you are to be 
directly affected, then we will contact you directly to discuss property access. All other 
times residents will be able to access their properties while the project is underway. 
 
No work will be carried out over the Christmas Holidays (22 December 2022 – 9 
January 2023). The exits of Mako Street and Fullford Drive will be opened to traffic 
during this time.  
 
Please have a chat with the traffic management staff on site if you have any other 
questions about access to your properties or where the best place to park would be 
while works are being carried out  
 
We aim to minimise any inconvenience where possible and thank you in advance for 
your patience while this essential work is being carried out. 



   

 

 
 

Should you have any queries please contact the below: 
 

Asphalt and Construction 
Jarrod Du Plessis 

0274222176 
 

 


